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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Sports Day – Reminder and Hot Weather Preparation 
 
As we look forward to Sports Day tomorrow, I would like to remind all parents and carers of the importance 
of ensuring children come properly prepared, particularly given the forecast for hot weather. 
 
Please ensure your child: 
 
• Arrives in full PE kit, including suitable footwear for outdoor activities 
• Brings a named water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the morning  
• Wears a sun hat or cap for protection from the sun 
• Has long-lasting sunscreen applied before school; you may also send in clearly labelled sunscreen if 
your child is able to apply it independently 
 
Sports Day will begin at 9:30am and is scheduled to finish by 11:30am. The Reception and KS1 races will 
follow. Due to the high temperatures expected, these races will only take place if we deem it safe to do so. I 
kindly ask for your understanding and support with any decision made on the day. 
 
Parents and carers are welcome to stay on the field after the event to have lunch with their children. Please 
avoid setting up picnics on the sports track and ensure that all rubbish is placed in the bins provided. If bins 
become full, we would be grateful if you could take your rubbish home. 
 
All the children will be given an ice cream (or a lolly for those with allergies), generously provided by the 
PTFA. School staff will call classes up to collect their treats – we kindly ask that younger siblings and 
parents/carers do not approach the ice cream van until all school children have received theirs. 
 
Children will be brought back into the school building at 12:45pm, and we ask that parents and carers vacate 
the field by 1:00pm.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Regards  
 
Daniel Webster 
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